
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 January 2019         HG/SC/JB               
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I have pleasure in offering your son the opportunity to join us on our July visit to the Côte d’Opale 
region, in North-Western France.  
 
We plan to travel by coach on Friday 12 July 2019 from Sleaford to the village of Stella Plage which 
is close to the town of Boulogne-sur-Mer. We shall return to Sleaford on the evening of Sunday 14 
July 2019. 
 
From our hotel, we hope to go on coach trips to various places of historical and cultural interest. 
These include visits to a traditional French sweet shop and to the World War II Museum ‘La Coupole’. 
There will be plenty of activities to keep the boys occupied in the evenings, including an opportunity to 
sample some of the French regional delicacies. 
 
This is a curriculum based visit, which is only open to Year 7 and Year 8 boys who are studying 
French. Each day there will be language activities and, it is hoped, the boys will become more 
confident in their use of French. All boys will be expected to keep journals, in French, to record their 
experiences and teaching staff will, of course, be helping them with this. There will be prizes for the 
best ones. 
 
The cost of the trip is £200, based on 40 participants. This cost will cover hotel accommodation on a 
full-board basis, entry to the various attractions and any contingencies that may arise. If necessary, 
places will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 
If you would like your son to participate in this trip, please complete and return the reply slip below by 
Tuesday 22 January. If the trip becomes viable it will appear on your ParentPay account and the first 
non-refundable payment of £50 will be required by 22 January.  A second interim payment of £75 will 
be due by 5 April, with a final payment of £75 due 8 weeks before departure on 17 May. All students 
on the visit must have their own passport. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Hayley Goymer   Salomé Clare 
Teacher of MFL    Teacher of MFL 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Mrs Goymer or Mrs Clare, Carre’s Grammar School, by Tuesday 22 January 
 
VISIT TO CÔTE D’OPALE – JULY 2019 
 
I wish my son to be considered for the visit to the Côte d’Opale  
 
Student name: _____________________________________    Form: __________  
 
Signed: ___________________________________________   Date: _______________  
               Parent/Carer 


